
Section 8. The Council requests that City Light include with its next strategic plan update a 
report that identifies the impacts on existing customer rate classes of establishing a single rate 
class while preserving the existing low income discount program for low income customers. The 
report should identify any legal, technical, or practical issues with establishing such a single 
class structure, especially as it relates to City Light’s franchise agreements with neighboring 
jurisdictions. The report should include an analysis of the economic and employment impacts to 
Seattle and the region. 


